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Greetings, Kia ora, Hola, Talofa lava, Namaste, Bula Vinaka, Ola, 

Bonjour, Kumustá, Goeie dag, Chào, Asalam aleykum, Konnichi wa, 

Annyong, Malo e lelei, Guten Tag, Salut, Fakaalofa atu, Sok sabai jie 

te, Grüezi! 

Newsletter Date:  

22nd  February 2018   

Dear Bayview Families, 
 

They say time flies when you are having fun and 
time is flying by at Bayview. What a wonderful 
start we have had to 2018 filled with lots of 
laughter and happiness. Thank you all for your 
flexibility around the building works and the 
restricted access around the school. We are as 
frustrated as you are around the delays. The 
Ministry of Education are overseeing this work so 
it is mainly out of our control, except when there 
may be a safety issue in which case I have and 
will stop work to ensure the safety of our 
students. 
Thank you to the wonderful parents who have 
attended expectation meetings and spoken with 
staff to clarify things. As stated in an earlier 
newsletter you may not agree with every 
decision we make but I can honestly say that we 
put the children’s needs first in every decision we 
make.  
LEADERSHIP 
At Bayview we aim to pass to each student as 
much autonomy and responsibility for leadership 
as possible, in order to prepare them for the 
world that they grow up in. It’s not so much what 
they choose to do when we are with them but 
what they choose to do when we are not with 
them. Now is the time for them to learn to make 
good decisions and perhaps make a few 
mistakes so they can handle things later on in 
life. We are currently choosing leaders for our 
house system and our school council who will 
help lead school events and activities. All 
students will have the opportunity to act in 
leadership roles across all areas and levels of 
the school. 
INDEPENDENCE 
From the very first day at school we start 
developing each child’s independence, starting 
with them hanging their own bag up and getting 
their book bag, water bottle and brain-food 
organised for the day. This helps them become 
responsible for themselves and long term helps 
them become focussed learners. As parents you 
can help with this by allowing your child to carry 
their own bag. We love seeing you walk your 
children into school but please allow them to be 
responsible for their own things. Allow them to 
get their book bag out and put it in the right place, 
allow them to get their brain-food and put it in the 
special container if this is what happens in your 
child’s class. Then praise them for taking 
responsibility and for being independent! The 
positive messages you give your child will help 
shape their school experience and will help them 
grow into resilient and successful learners! 

LONG BAY TRIP 
On Friday 23rd February (tomorrow!) the entire 
school is travelling to Long Bay Reserve for a 
fun, team building day. This should have been 
paid by Monday so we could confirm numbers. If 
you do not have an ezlunch account we did send 
a special letter home with the last newsletter 
which you can fill in and send back with payment. 
We hope many of you can join us for this fun day. 
Please make sure you apply sunscreen to your 
child the morning of the trip and pack their hat!  
We will be checking the ‘safe swim’ website 
Please note there will be no one left at school to 
supervise any students not attending this trip.  
ICE SKATING RINK 
 We have been offered the wonderful opportunity 
of having a portable ice skating rink in our school 
hall! On Wednesday 28th February the rink will 
be set up and on Thursday 1st March and Friday 
2nd March our students will have the opportunity 
to use the rink! There is a cost involved for the in 
school sessions at $8 per student. This includes 
skate hire and lessons by an instructor. 
The rink will be open for the general public to 
come and use on Friday evening from 3pm – 
6pm; and again on Saturday from 10am – 5pm. 
The cost for these sessions are: $8 for kids, $12 
for adults and $35 for a family. 
We do need some help setting up the rink 
(Wednesday 28/2 at 3pm) and taking it down 
again (Saturday 3rd March at 5pm). We need 8-
10 adults to help do this and it will take approx. 2 
hours. If you can help with either of these times 
please let Shannon know in the office. 
BAYVIEW SCHOOL UNIFORM 
At Bayview we have a compulsory school 
uniform. Students must wear the school polo 
shirt with the dark blue collar with gold trim and 
the school logo, navy blue skort, shorts, or pants 
(not jeans), black sandals or shoes (black sports 
shoes are acceptable), school bucket hat (navy 
blue with gold trim), and in the winter our 
regulation school polar fleece. These regulation 
items can be purchased at the Warehouse in 
Glenfield Mall. We do have some second hand 
uniforms available in the school office, but once 
uniforms pass their use by date we throw these 
away. 
We want our Bayview students to wear their 
uniform with pride. We are Team Bayview and 
we set the bar for standards. Thank you for your 
support with this. 
 
Nga mihi nui 
Di 

 

 

SCHOOL VISION 
At Bayview we are learning to: 

   Be confident, connected learners 
who think critically, creatively and 
caringly 

  set and assess our own learning 

  challenge ourselves 

  care for and respect ourselves, 
others, and the environment 

  be active members of the class, 
school  and community 
We are independent, life-long learners! 
 

SCHOOL GOALS 
 Bayview students will use a range 
of strategies to help them succeed in 
daily life in our ever-changing, modern 
society and become life-long learners. 
 Bayview students will have high 
self-esteem, pride, confidence and a 
sense of responsibility. 
 Bayview students will attend school 
regularly in a safe, happy and attractive 
environment. 
 Bayview students will be taught by 
top quality professionals. 
 Bayview students will have sound 
learning habits through being given the 
best programme for each individual. 
 Bayview students will develop an 
awareness of health and well-being 
and the need for a balanced, healthy 
lifestyle. 
 

Dates for diaries 
Long Bay Picnic 23/2 

Ice Skating rink in the 
hall 

28/2-2/3 

BOT mtg 6pm  1/3 

Hat Day 29/3 

Good Friday holiday 30/3 

Easter Monday holiday 2/4 

Easter Tuesday 
holiday 

3/4 

BOT mtg 6pm 5/4 

Parent feedback 
meetings 

4/4-13/4 

Hat day parade 13/4 

Term 1 finishes 2pm 13/4 

Term 2 begins 30/4 
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School Notices 

 

Welcome to our new pupils: 
 

 
 

Sienna Killin, Holly Dreyer, 
Tyrone Watson, Kurt Magsacay 

 
We know you will all enjoy your time 

at Bayview School! 
    

Habitat 
Photographs 

 
This year our Habitat photos will 

be taken in Term 1, on the 21st 
March 2018. Please make sure to 

wear the correct full school 
uniform 

Pre-trial Coaching Clinic 
For Netball 

Sunday 4th March @ Westlake Girls 
Covered Courts. 
9.30am – 12.30pm and 1.30 – 4.30pm. 
Cost $35 per session 
Get ready for 2018 netball trails with a 
coaching clinic run by former Silver Fern 
April Leremia and the Westlake Girls 
Premier players. Sharpen up your skills 
and trail etiquette just in time for the start 
of the session. 
Payments: Online only. To register: go to 
Westlake Girls website under Online 
Payments and then Netball Coaching 
Clinic Sunday 4th March 2018. 
(www.westlakegirls.school.nz) 
 

Travelwise  
As part of our 
Travelwise 
programme, we 
want to remind all parents to take 
care when driving around our school, 
and to pass this message on to 
friends and family.   Please stick to 
the speed limit when driving past our 
school.   We can all play our part in 
keeping our children safe as they 
travel to and from school.  

Assemblies 
We hold our school assemblies every 

Community News 
Friday from 9 a.m., and you are 
welcome to come and celebrate our 
successes and enjoy items put on by 
learning groups.   The timetable is: 
 
23rd Feb No Assembly 
02nd March Harakeke 
09th March         Pikorua 
16th March         Kauanuanu 
 
Classrooms are in the following 
Professional Learning Groups: 
Pikorua  Habitats  2,4,13,15 
Kauanuanu Habitats  5,16,12,2,14 
Harakeke Habitats  6,8,9,1 

Glenfield Greyhounds Rugby League Club 
What are you waiting for??.... Register your kids for the 2018 season and 
bring them along to our skills and drills sessions on Sunday 25th February 
and Sunday 4th March. 
We also have two New Zealand Warriors players who will be attending our 
registration day on the 4th March. 
Don't stress if you can't make any of these dates, you can also register online 
below: https://membership.sportstg.com/regoform.cgi?formID=66382 

Essentrics with Iris 
A safe gentle full-body workout for all levels and ages that will simultaneously 
combine strengthening and stretching, increasing flexibility and improving posture as 
well as rebalancing the muscles, increasing a range of motion of the joints, relieving 
joint pain. 
Classes are every Monday 6-7pm at the Bayview Community Centre. Bring a yoga 
mat, small towel and a drink bottle. 
Cost $5 for more details contact Iris at essentricsiris@gmail.com 

 

School Picnic 
Long Bay 
Reserve 

Friday 23rd 
February 2018 

 

All children will be going to Long Bay 
for our annual school picnic tomorrow 
Friday 23rd February. We have 
reserved Site 5. 
 

Please note there will be no-one 
at school to supervise any 
students who do not attend. 

Community News 

  

 

https://membership.sportstg.com/regoform.cgi?formID=66382


 


